
St. Mary’s School Re-Entry Plan                  
This is a living document with more adaptations to come. 

Updated July 29th, 2020 

 School will begin half days for all students August 17th. 

 Students will attend either morning session 8:15 to 11:15 or afternoon session from 12:15 to 

3:15. While at home students will be able to get the morning and afternoon classes on our 

Google classroom platform. The classes will flip mid-week so that each student gets to be live 

with the teacher twice a week. Friday will be the same AM and PM. 

 In classrooms, desks will be 6’ apart. 

 In classrooms where tables exist, clear Plexiglas dividers have been provided to separate 

students with fewer students at tables. 

 Masks will be required when physical distancing is not possible or when students are moving 

about the school. (please get your child used to masks now) 

 St. Mary’s will install additional indoor and outdoor handwashing stations. 

 Drinking fountains have been eliminated in favor of bottle fillers so each student will need their 

own water bottles. 

 During this time of half day classes we will most likely not serve lunches. 

 We will be utilizing all the bathrooms available to us on campus which will allow more kids to 

wash their hands at one time in addition to the outside ones to be available. 

 The playground will be separated by cohorts to limit the number of students in an area. 

 We will not offer PE until we are at full days. 

 While we would like parents to monitor fevers before bringing kids to school, staff will be taking 

temperatures at drop off to insure students don’t come to school with a fever. 

 During school hours any sick children will be separated immediately and parents will be called. 

(return to school policies are being developed) 

 Only essential visits to the school will be allowed. Parents will not be allowed to have random 

visits with the children until the threat of the virus goes away. 


